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Date: May 10, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We would like to thank you for your engagement in your children's learning and their academic 
progress.  
 
Our students had a busy and fruitful week participating in a range of activities both in and out of the 
classrooms. We are delighted to share that Ibrahim Hashmi from Year 6C, achieved first place in 
the Qur’an recitation competition at Sheffield Private School on May 9th. Additionally, our IGCSE 
Arts and Design students had enriching experiences at the International Art Marathon hosted at Al 
Mawakeb - Khawaneej Dubai. 
 
As we continue with Term 3 curriculum coverage, we want to reiterate the significance of GL PT 
external benchmark assessments currently taking place. We hope our students excel in these 
assessments. 
 
Please be informed that our respective Heads of Section will soon share the end-of-year schedule 
and rules that must be followed. These exams will take place in June for Primary and Secondary 
students. Assessments for both sections will be ongoing until Friday, 14th June 2024.  
 
Our Years 11- Year 13 students will continue to undertake their CIE exams till 13th June, marking 
an important milestone in their educational journey.  

 
After their graduation on the 1st of June, our FS2 students will be actively involved in transitioning 
from FS to Year 1 for the remainder of the academic year. 
 
Following the Eid Al Adha break, students will engage in activities, final baseline assessments to 
evaluate their development in English, Arabic reading and writing, and Math skills.  
 
Please be reminded that all students are expected to attend school until Friday, 5th July 2024, 
as outlined in the approved academic calendar by KHDA. Unexcused absences will be reported to 
KHDA, and early leave requests will not be accommodated. Your cooperation in ensuring your 
child's attendance and preparedness for these assessments is highly appreciated.  
 
 
Re-Registration for AY 2024-25 
The re-registration for Academic Year 2024-25 has started for a limited time from 15th April to 15th 
May 2024. Please take note of the following important points regarding re-registration: 
 

• Preference will be given to existing students for securing their places for the upcoming 
academic year. 

• The school re-registration fee is AED 500 per student. 

• Being there are limited seats for the buses, you can also book seat for the bus with Regal 
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Bus Transport, through re-registration fee of AED 500, for the next academic year only when 
your fees for Arab Unity School is fully paid. 

• After the initial re-registration period, from 15th April 2024 to 15th May 2024, any remaining 
spots will be made available for new admissions. 

 
We kindly ask for your prompt attention to the outstanding balances and urge you to clear them at 
your earliest convenience to secure your child's place for the academic year 2024-25. 
 
Activities Next week  
 

 
 
Have a restful weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal  
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